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Stu Conrad 

From: Robinson, Janine [JRobinson8@ameren.com] 

Sent: Monday, December 08,20084:52 PM 

To: stucon@fcplaw.com 

Cc: Jim Lowery; Barnes, Lynn M; Hoyt, Mary L; Cheryl Lobb 

Subject: MPSC Case No. ER-2008-0318; Noranda DRs 002 thru 006 

Importance: High 

Sensitivity: Confidential 

Attached are AmerenUE's Highly Confidential responses to the Noranda Aluminum Inc. Data Request Nos. 002 
and 005. Also attached are the Company's responses to Noranda's Data Request Nos. 003, 004 and 006. Let me 
know if you have any questions. Thank you. 

~/t.. 
~Ameren 

Legal »'1''''''''.... 
Janine C. Robinson 
Paralegal 
Missouri Regulatory Team 
314.554.3354 
314.554.4014 - fax 
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******************************* The information contained in this message may be privileged 
and/or confidential and protected from disclosure. If the reader of this message is not the intended 
recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, yon 
are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly 
prohibited. Note that any views or opinions presented in this message are solely those of the author and 
do not necessarily represent those of Ameren. All emails are subject to monitoring and archival. Finally, 
the recipient should check this message and any attachments for the presence of viruses. Ameren accepts 
no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email. Ifyou have received this in 

. error, please notify the sender immediately by replying to the message and deleting the material from 
any computer. Ameren Corporation **********:+=******************** 

IV cmsJ,lLExhibit No.~ 
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AmerenUE's Response to 
Noranda Data Request 

MPSC Case No. ER-2008-0318 
AmerenUE's Tariff Filing to Increase Rate for Electrical Service 

. Provided to Customers in the Company's Missouri Service Area 

Requested From: Stuart Conrad 

Data Request No. Noranda 004 

Request: Please identify and explain any and all extraordinary actions undertaken by AmerenUE 
for the purpose of reducing expenses in consideration of current economic conditions. 

Response: 

As a normal step in the budget process, budget numbers are updated to reflect the current 
business environment prior to being approved by the Board of Directors. In consideration of current 
economic conditions, the AmerenUE leaders reviewed the budget assumptions and identified 
opportunities where budgets could be adjusted in 2009 to preserve cash while still meeting safety, 
regulatory and key operations goals such as reliability and plant availability. 

Prepared By: Lynn Barnes 
Title: Vice President Business Planning & 
Controller, AmerenUE 
Date: December 8, 2008 
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